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We are so happy to be sending out the fifth issue
of our new and improved Honors Forum
Newsletter! We are continuing with our
mission to use this Newsletter to strengthen the
sense of community within the Honors Forum.
So, in these Newsletters, you will find
information about upcoming events, spotlights
on your fellow Honors Forum members,
submissions from you, the Honors Forum
community, and fun, helpful articles from the
Exec Co. We would also love to include your
stories, news, or anything else you are working
on and are passionate about! Just email our VP
Kaleigh (khoward1@skidmore.edu) or President
Eliza (ekupers1@skidmore.edu) for more
information. With that said, enjoy this issue!

 
 

https://www.instagram.com/skidmorehonorsforum/


 
 

 

OPEN POSITIONS 

General Executive Committee Member
The Honors Forum Executive Committee is responsible for attending weekly
meetings, developing, organizing and executing Honors Forum events, as well as
mentoring and interviewing Honors Forum applicants. Executive Committee
Members should exemplify the tenets of the Honors Forum as explained in our
mission statement: taking ownership of one's education, seeking challenge,
striving for excellence, engaging the life of the mind, and exemplifying leadership.
As this is a student-run organization, Executive Committee members have the
power to exact change within the HF. Executive Committee members have the
ability to influence Honors Forum admissions, suggest changes and additions to
preexisting Honors Forum systems and procedures, propose new events and
initiatives, and shape the culture and community of the Forum. If you have ever
had any ideas to develop the Forum, you are perfect for the General Member
position! Additionally, if you have aspirations to be President of the Honors
Forum in the future, you must have served on the Executive Committee and for
at least one year. However, any Honors Forum member is eligible to be an
Executive Committee member.

Social Media Coordinator
The Social Media Coordinator is responsible for managing The Honors Forum’s
Facebook and Instagram pages, as well as the bulletin board outside of the
Honors Forum Lounge (in a non-COVID year). The Social Media Coordinator is
responsible for curating content for these pages and designing social media
initiatives for the purpose of fostering a close community within the forum. The
Social Media Coordinator must be well-versed in social media and should be
comfortable reaching out to new members and posting frequently on the social
media sites. This position is important in the execution of Honors Forum events.
The Social Media Coordinator is also a member of the Executive Committee and
as such, fulfills all the roles and responsibilities of an Executive Committee
Member. Any Honors Forum member can apply for this position.



OPEN POSITIONS CONTINUED
Chair of Equity and Inclusion
The Chair of Equity and Inclusion is responsible for creating events and
programming and/or collaborating with other clubs on campus to promote
diversity, equity, and inclusion within the Honors Forum and across the greater
Skidmore community. Previous projects that have emerged from this position
have included regular presentations and outreach with Skidmore’s Opportunity
Program and outreach to and with various on-campus clubs. With the rampant
rise in racist incidents on campus and beyond, we are seeking an individual who
is passionate about promoting anti-racism within the Honors Forum community.
We are also looking for someone to work with all of the Executive Committee to
collectively hold space for dialogue within the Forum in the hopes of making it
even more of a safe, accessible, and accepting community. The Chair of Equity
and Inclusion is also a member of the Executive Committee and as such, fulfills all
the roles and responsibilities of an Executive Committee Member. Any Honors
Forum member can apply for this position.

Secretary
The Honors Forum Secretary is responsible for attending weekly meetings, taking
detailed notes during meetings, and organizing Honors Forum materials like
newsletters or forms. While we are looking for someone detail-oriented and
organized, we are also looking for an active Secretary — one that is more than
just the “scribe” for the Exec Co and who will be an active participant in meetings,
event planning, and their own personal initiatives. The Secretary is also a
member of the Executive Committee and as such, fulfills all the roles and
responsibilities of an Executive Committee Member. Any Honors Forum member
can apply for this position.

TO APPLY...
Please submit a personal statement (200-500 words)

and a recommendation from a peer (100-200 words) to
President Eliza Kuperschmid [ekupers1@skidmore.edu]

by Sunday, April 25th at 11:59pm
:)



For the Spring Semster



Where has this semester gone? As the semester
begins to wind down, the HF wants to make sure

you have plenty of fun things to do. Read below for
some fun and de-stressing activities!
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Not a huge reader but want to learn something new? Try some of these
documentaries

https://open.spotify.com/playlist/7kP0jfRJ5KWisJtq9RFeAp?si=s04fjnocRce5G0mSrJj7Jg


Things you can do to help you de-stress as the semester starts coming to a
close 

https://open.spotify.com/playlist/7kP0jfRJ5KWisJtq9RFeAp?si=s04fjnocRce5G0mSrJj7Jg


From the New York Times





April 9-16





https://www.skidmore.edu/hf/students/forms/student-led-honors-project.php
https://www.skidmore.edu/hf/students/forms/student-led-honors-project.php


https://www.skidmore.edu/hf/about/capstone.php
https://www.skidmore.edu/hf/about/capstone.php


 
We want YOU to submit your work to be featured

in our future newsletter editions! 
 

Have a piece of creative writing like a poem or
short story that you've always wanted to share?

Wrote a scholarly paper in a class last month that
you think others should read? Have an opinion
piece that you think the academically-minded

students of the HF would love to read and discuss?
Working on a HF project that you want to share?
Have a joke you want to tell or a random thought

you want others to see? 
 

Submit anything and everything and we might just
publish it in our next issue! Email our VP Kaleigh

(khoward1@skidmore.edu) or President Eliza
(ekupers1@skidmore.edu) for more information.

 



We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter! We look
forward to your future contributions and making this a
space to celebrate academia and you, our hard working

members.
 
 
 

Enjoy the sunshine everyone!
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